
TUESDAY, OCTOBER 5TH | 6:00 PM
FREESTATE JUSTICE
2526 ST. PAUL STREET, BALTIMORE
EMAIL LFORTE@FREESTATE-JUSTICE.ORG OR USE QR CODE

$50 GIFTCARD & DINNER
SPACE IS LIMITED. EACH PARTICIPANT RECEIVES: 

TRANS & LGBQ+  
LISTENING SESSION

The Unhoused Workgroup of the People’s Commission to Decriminalize
Maryland is conducting listening sessions on lived experiences of

homelessness or housing insecurity. This will help advocacy efforts and
share the voices of the People for the purpose of changing or eliminating

laws that may harm Marylanders because of their previous or current
housing status. The listening session will take about 60 to 65 minutes.





